Collin99, 12 days ago

As one of the original developers and owner of one of the units of "The Dearborn" condominium I strongly support approval of this rezoning. The properties that are going to be demolished to build this project are definitely an eyesore and the neighborhood will be better off with them gone. There is of course a huge demand for more high density housing in Missoula. Hopefully this development will supply some reasonably priced units. My one caveat would be that this neighborhood has a lack of on street parking so the developers should provide enough off street to serve their tenants needs.

Do you agree? 🐞 0 📭 0 🛐 💆 🛅 🜌